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Project No.  050412 Sale Date - 7/29/2005

Please take a look at the completion date of 10/31/05 on this project.
Our preliminary schedule shows 5 to 6 months work duration for this large 2-part project.  
There is no way that this much work can be completed in September and October of this year.

Question Submitted: 7/15/2005

The district feels that the completion date of 10/31/05 is adequate for this project.

1Question Number:

The project has a significant amount of work to perform by the project completion date of 10/31/05 and has a late sale date.  
There are limited resources and plant capacity in this area.  Financially, it would be in ODOT's best interest to extend the 
completion date into 2006 to allow the contractor ample time to complete the project. 

Please refer to the previous question submitted by another contractor dated 7/15/05 regarding this project.

Question Submitted: 7/21/2005 2Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


